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Opposed rank choicee voting.  It is in conflict of interest to the Oregon constitution 

from selecting only one candidate and holding elections as traditionally performed in 

Oregon specifically, our primaries and our General elections.  OPPOSE. It is an 

unconscionable idea and should be torn up and thrown away.  You really need to go 

back and read and follow the Oregon constitution or be dismissed from ever running 

for office for even seggesting this proposal. 


